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March Newsletter 
Asda Tokens 

A massive well done needs to go out to our  wonderful PTA 

for entering the Asda Green Tokens Scheme. We came first 

and were awarded £500.  

World Book Day 

The children loved coming to school dressed as their fa-

vourite book characters for World Book Day. There were 

some fantastic outfits. Throughout the week the whole 

school looked at the book Lizzie and the Birds by  Dawn 

and Mick Robertson. Lots of writing and discussion came 

from this book. 

As always with World Book Day the children have all re-

ceived a £1 voucher which can be used towards the cost 

of a book. 

Experience Easter 

All the children in Key Stage 2 visited church to take part in 

the Easter Experience. They followed each stage of the story, 

listening, singing,  and making things as they went through. 

The children had a great time and we were extremely     

grateful to all the volunteers from St Thomas’ Church who 

gave up their time to work with the children. 
Let’s Sing 

On Monday 18th March our school choir performed at 

Let’s Sing which was held at Robin Park Arena. They were 

joined by children from all the Golborne and Lowton 

schools. The concert was fantastic and all our children 

were amazing. Well done to  Ella Washington and        

Elizabeth Upton in Year 5 who performed solos. A        

massive thanks must go the Mrs Lockwood and Mrs 

Christmas for all their hard work teaching the songs to 

the children. Also we would like to thank all parents for 

their support, helping the children learn their words and 

coming along to support the event. 



Year 3 Winter Warmer 

On Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th March the children in 

Year 3 had their Winter Warmer residential visit. On     

Wednesday they spent the day at The Smile Centre in          

Warrington with Active Hope. Lots of teamwork was needed 

for all the challenges the children had to complete. They then 

came back to school for their sleepover before their               

adventures in Delamere Forest on Thursday. All the children 

had a fantastic time and we were  impressed by their levels of 

independence. 

Year 5 and 6 Residential to Low Bank Ground 

36  children from Years 5 and 6 spent a week at Low Bank 

Ground OEC in Coniston. During the visit they took part in 

many activities including; canoeing, kayaking,                 

orienteering, walking and climbing. We were all proud of 

the children’s attitudes and efforts during the week.    

Everyone learned new skills and challenged themselves 

throughout the week. The staff at the centre loved    

working with us and we are looking forward to visiting 

again next year. 

Diary Dates for April and May 

5th April—Easter Egg competition 

5th April  - Break up for Easter 

23rd April—Back to school 

1st May—Year 5 visit to Liverpool Museum 

6th May—Day off for Bank Holiday 

7th May—Year 1 visit to Fairy Forest 

13th—16th May—Year 6 SATs 

23rd May, 9am—Year 1 class assembly 

23rd May—Year 2 visit to Formby 

24th May—Break up for half term 

 


